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Shirley Owen Trust Applicant Guide 
September 2021

Established by the late Shirley Owen, the Trust has gifted Blind Low Vision NZ a sum of money that is available for clients who wish to study classical music. This Trust can only support with the cost of tuition fees, and therefore is unable to assist with purchase of instruments, the cost of travel or any other associated costs that may incur. 

Priority will be given to applicants who can demonstrate their commitment to their studies. Applications are open year round and anyone who wishes to apply should complete the application form and include a quote from their tutor with letters of support. 

Approved grants will be paid directly to the tutor. If for any reasons the classes are cancelled or there is a change of mind, these must be reimbursed to the Shirley Owen Trust, so future applicants do not miss out. 

Applicant feedback and updates are encouraged should a successful grant be made. The fund is limited, and applications are considered carefully before a funding decision is reached. Applications should be sent in to pf@blindlowvision.org.nz.
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